Alaska business opportunity conference

The AFN's Alaska Business
Development Center (ABDC)
has announced that an all Alas-
ka Business Opportunity Con-
ference will be held at Grant
Hall, Alaska Pacific University
campus, on May 2, 1979. On
May 3, the conference will be
repeated at the Alaskaland Ci-
vic Center, Fairbanks.

The conference mandate is to
bring the procurement officers
from the federal-state municipal
government and private indus-
try together in an open forum
to discuss bidding for and win-
ning contracts.

The meeting will commence
at 9 a.m. with an opening cere-
mony; from 9:30 am. to 4
p.m. ongoing counseling and
practical workshops will be held
from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

in addition ABDC would like
to invite all interested parties
to visit with them and other
contractors at their office on
April 26 or 27 to disucss up-
coming procurement in the pri-
vate and government sector. It
is ABDC’s goal to identify a

number of contracts and to
brief parties on the May 2 con-
ference prior to attendance.

For further information stop
in at the ABDC office at AFN,
550 West Eighth Avenue, Anc-
horage or phone 279-3851.



